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N E W S L E T T E R   

Meeting Dates 

Executive Board Meeting  October 14th   5:00pm 

Finance Committee Meeting None    

Union Meeting   October 28th   7:30pm 

Pension & H/W    None   

JATC Meeting    None 

 

Retiree Luncheon  (October 15th @ Noon) 

Lasagna 

Salad 

Dessert 

PLUMBERS & PIPEFITTERS  

LOCAL 101 

                 8 Premier Dr 

                  Belleville, IL 62220 

                 Ph. 618-234-5504 

              Fax: 618-234-3496 

                Web site: www.ualocal101.org 

MONTHLY MEETINGS AND EVENTS  
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@ PLUMBERS AND PIPEFITTERS LOCAL 101 

2015 LABOR DAY PARADE 

Local 101 would like to say Thank You to the      

volunteers who worked the beer stand at the Labor 

Day Picnic.  Also, Thank You to the 65 members 

and the numerous family members who came out to 

march and support Local 101 on this important day.   



 Local 101 Shirts are available at the Hall for $20 and $30  

 Local 101 Hoodies are available for $50 

 SWILCLC Meat Shoot  

     Sunday, October 18th, noon-??? at TR’s Place in Belleville 

 ILLINOIS PLUMBING LICENSE CONTINUING EDUCATION  

     (Sponsored by GSW--‐PHCC & held at the Local 101 Hall)  

     Saturday, January 9th. More information in the November Newsletter 

 Mark your Calendars:   

     The Local 101 Health Fair will be held on Saturday, 

     October 24th (7:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.) 

     To schedule an appointment, please call H & H Health Associates 

     (M-F, 8:30 a.m.-5:00 p.m.) at 314-845-8302 

N O T I C E  

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S :  

BIRTHS:  

Bria Faith Lampe, Daughter of Matt & Amber arrived August 26th  

Nash Timothy Litteken, Son of Jeff & Marjorie arrived September 1st  

Steven Paul Buettner, III, Son of Steve & Kaitlynn arrived September 3rd   

Everett Alvin Veath, Son of Ryan & Cheryn arrived September 12th    

RETIREMENTS:   

Best wishes to Randy Bruder & Rick Mercer on their recent Retirements.  We would like to 

thank them for their many years of service and dedication to Local 101. 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

John Lauf  35 Years 

Jim Simpson 35 Years 

Dave Voss  35 Years  
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    When you have been laid off, it is your responsibility to inform the Hall.  Please call to let us know 

your lay-off date.  This includes members who have been traveling. 

 

    When working a job that is out of Local 101’s jurisdiction, it is not only a courtesy, but also              

necessary that you call the Business Manager of that  particular jurisdiction.  Jurisdictional Maps & Local 

Contact Information are available at our Hall. 

 

    A locked Drop-Box has been placed adjacent to the Administrative Office Doors. Anyone needing to 

drop off union dues payments, confidential paperwork, etc. after hours is encouraged to use the box as it is 

checked every morning. 

R E M I N D E R S :  
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BENEFIT’S OFFICE 

401(k) Changes  

If you wish to make changes to or start your 401(k) please submit your forms by        
December 15th to be effective January 1st. If you need a form for changing your hourly 
deduction or investment choice contact the Hall or email Kelly at kelly@local101.net. 

You may also print the forms from the Local 101 website and mail or fax them to us. 

CONTRACT ALLOCATION (JULY 1, 2015 - DECEMBER 31, 2015) 

Current Wage:    $37.00     Increase:  $0.50         =  $37.50 

Current H & W:  $  8.55     Increase:  $0.00         =  $8.55  

Current Pension:  $  5.70     Increase:  $0.00         =  $5.70  

IAF/Training:         $  1.05     Increase:  $0.00         =  $1.05  

Totals:                   $52.30     Increase:  $.50                    =  $52.80 

2015 Monthly UA DUES RATES: 

$33.00    *All Members until they reach 65 

$29.00  **All Ameren Employees and Retirees who are not yet 65  

$28.00       All Retirees who were 65 years of age December 31, 2014 

$27.00       All Retirees who were 65 years of age December 31, 2013 

$26.00       All Retirees who were 65 years of age December 31, 2011 

$25.00       All Retirees who were 65 years of age by December 31, 2006 

$20.00       All Retirees who were 65 years of age by December 31, 2001 

*Please note the increase of $1.00  

** Please note the increase of $1.00 per Section 130 of the UA Constitution 
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T R A I N I N G  N E W S :  

EXPIRED CERTIFICATIONS 

LYLE ELLING   BRAZE    9/24/2015 SCOTT BROWN BRAZE 9/17/2015 

DAVE BODEN   BRAZE    9/14/2015 BRIAN KREHER BRAZE 9/9/2015 

RANDY CLEVELAND  BRAZE    8/18/2015 MIKE SCHRAND BRAZE 8/11/2015 

JEFF MITCHELL  BRAZE    8/4/2015 BRENT LOEPKER BRAZE 6/29/2015 

ROBERT VERNIER  BRAZE    6/14/2015 SCOTT HEMANN BRAZE 5/24/2015 

DAVID BUESKING  BRAZE    4/7/2015 WAYNE DOWNING BRAZE 1/10/2015 

DAVID LEONARD  BRAZE    12/12/2014 

MED-GAS BRAZE CONTINUITIES   

ANDREW BERGMANN  11/21/2015  JOSH BORRENPOHL 11/24/2015 

SCOTT BRASEL   11/21/2015  DAN MCKENNA  11/21/2015 

HAROLD PAJAK   11/23/2015  BRIAN POIROT  10/28/2015 

DAVE PRITCHARD   11/23/2015  DALE SCHREMP  11/21/2015 

PAT SCHULEIN   11/19/2015  JIM SIMPSON  11/5/2015 

SMAW Welding 

JAMES ATTERBERRY  11/4/2015   DENNIS FEAZEL  10/22/2015 

DEREK MCKENZIE  11/18/2015   BRUCE RAKERS  11/21/2015 

KYLE SIGMAN   10/24/2015 

GTAW Welding 

JAMES ATTERBERRY  11/4/2015   DEREK MCKENZIE  11/18/2015 

THE SHOP** -  WILL BE OPEN MONDAY—FRIDAY FROM 8AM –4:30PM AND MONDAY, TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY 

NIGHTS FROM 6PM—9PM 

     If anyone is interested in the following classes please contact Rich: 

  —Industrial Rigging   —OSHA 30 or 10 

  —CPR/First Aid     —Foreman Certification 
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2015 ANNUAL BAR-B-QUE MEETING 

Local 101 would like to thank everyone who volunteered their 

time to come in early and help to bar-b-que and get things ready.  

We would also like to thank the following politicians who came 

to support Local 101.  Mark Kern, Tom Holbrook, The Honorable Bob 

Haida, Angela Grossman-Roewe, Jay Hoffman, Jeanine  Belt and 

Heather Westcoat Dabler.   We would like to thank all of the members 

of Local 101 who showed up to enjoy the evening with Brothers.  It was 

a good turn out. 






